
Dear LCMGC Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. We’ve been busy planning for the season ahead and would like 
to share a few updates. 

Sponsorships 

During February and March our focus will be on sponsorships. Sponsorships benefit our members, 
by allowing us to offer additional social events, more promotions, and increase tournament 
payouts. Along with the necessary financial support, sponsorships also help us build strong 
community ties. 

This year we’re expanding sponsorship opportunities to include all LCMGC tournaments, by 
offering season long hole sponsorships and exclusive tournament sponsorships. Our goal is to 
have 18 sponsors for the 2025 season.  Full sponsorship details can be found at Sponsor-Letter. 

I am reaching out to ask for your help in finding potential sponsors. Here are a couple ways you can 
assist: 

1. Identify Potential Sponsors: Businesses and organizations you frequent or have 
relationships with, including restaurants, retail stores, or service providers. Send us the 
contact information at contact@latahcreekmc.com and our crack sales team (Anthony) will 
close the deal. 

2. Personal Outreach:  We have prepared a sponsorship letter that outlines the different levels 
of sponsorship and the benefits for sponsors. Please share this letter with any businesses or 
contacts you think might be interested. The letter can be downloaded from our website at 
Sponsor-Letter.  

Spaghetti Feed – 3/27/25 

Join us at the Latah Creek Clubhouse for a free spaghetti dinner and members meeting. This is your 
chance to meet the board, get updates, and participate in an open discussion of club activities. 
Thursday March 26th at 5:30pm. Please RSVP at Spaghetti-RSVP 

Thank you in advance for your support and dedication to making this a great season for the Latah 
Creek Men’s Golf Club. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional 
information. You can reach me by email at president@latahcreekmc.com. 

 

Warm regards, 

David Morin 

LCMGC - President 

 


